
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:              Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch 
 
RE:              Approved Policies Posted 
 
DATE:          March 17, 2016 
 
The following approved policies have been posted to the Policy and Procedures 
website http://www.uah.edu/policies: 
 
          03.01.03       Use of Hoverboards and Similar Devices 
 
          04.02.06       Sparkman Drive Electronic Message Board 
 
Policy 03.01.03 has also been posted on myUAH as in Interim policy for review. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 


